
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Friday 19th July from 1:00pm. 

We are excited to announce a colour-fun-filled fundraising event to raise funds 

for a new canopy for our KS1 Woodland area! This event is for children in 

Reception through to Year 6. 

We would like to invite you to spend the afternoon with us on the last day of 

term, to cheer the kids into the summer holidays, with a colour run! 

From 1:00pm, you can join us in the adventure playground and watch each class 

take part in a race with a twist! You can throw powdered paint at your child as 

they take part! You can even join in with a parent race and let your child throw 

coloured powder at you! 

To take part there is an entry fee of £5 per child (includes a free cup of coloured 

powder to throw). You can pay this by cash in the office or on parent pay. 

Extra cups of powder paint will be available on the day for £2.50 each. Drinks, 

crisps & Krispy Kreme doughnuts will be available for purchase at the event. 

Wear something bright and colourful for the day. Bring an extra t-shirt to change 

into for the colour run. Parents are welcome to join in the fun by throwing 

coloured powder at their children. Children can go home after their class has 

participated in the event, as long as their parent/carer is present. If not they will 

finish at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Class Race Times. 

Reception - 1pm 

Year 1 & 2 - 1:30pm 

Year 3 & 4 - 1:50pm 

Year 5 & 6 - 2:10pm 

Parent race after year 5 & 6 

All funds raised will go towards the much-needed canopy in our KS1 Woodland 

area, providing a sheltered area for outdoor learning and play. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Best regards, 

Stephanie Chambers 

PTA Chair 


